
Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Ariel Tiscareno <
Fri 3/10/2023 7:38 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Ariel Tiscareno

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Fany Arriaga <
Fri 3/10/2023 8:00 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Fany Arriaga

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Sandra Bryant <
Sat 3/11/2023 3:18 AM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Sandra Bryant

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Minerva Diaz <
Sat 3/11/2023 6:03 AM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Minerva Diaz

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.





Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Cha Mayne Marciel <
Sat 3/11/2023 9:25 AM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Cha Mayne Marciel

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.





 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.
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 [External Email]

 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Please don’t move money from Measure T. Use it to remediate the algae.

Rusty & Marilynn Smith <
Sat 3/11/2023 1:15 PM

To: Agendadesk <

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

 

 

Hi, my name is Marilynn Smith and my husband and I are longtime residents of East San Jose and an advocate for environmental
justice.   We were thrilled to have Lake Cunningham added to our neighborhood.  But, the health of the lake is in jeopardy.  

For far too long our communities' environmental issues have been put on the back burner and our representatives have faced
constant pushback when bringing forward recommendations to make improvements to Lake Cunningham.  

Since the mid-1990s, the water quality at Lake Cunningham has experienced a detrimental decline, which has compromised access
to the lake, threatened the environment, and jeopardized the safety of park meadows and amenities during algae blooms or
natural flooding on this historical floodplain.  

It’s been years since the lake was available for recreational use. 

This reality begs the question, if not now, then when? Your vote will show us how much you value environmental equity and
justice for East San José.  

I strongly urge the council to:  

Accept the Candelas & Ortiz memo, and 
Give voters what was promised in measure T, putting these funds towards preventing flooding and water quality
contamination.  

Thank you. 

Marilynn Smith

 

 



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Edith Ochoa <
Sat 3/11/2023 2:15 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Edith Ochoa

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

D Vasquez <
Sat 3/11/2023 2:46 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
D Vasquez

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Azucena Nava <
Sat 3/11/2023 3:21 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Azucena Nava

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Matthew Burrows <
Sat 3/11/2023 4:28 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Matthew Burrows

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Nivia Simoes <
Sat 3/11/2023 6:05 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Nivia Simoes

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Richard Tejeda <
Sat 3/11/2023 9:34 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Richard Tejeda

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Robert Reese <
Sun 3/12/2023 9:11 AM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Robert Reese
SAN FELIPE  San Jose, CA 95135

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Kristin Galindo <
Sun 3/12/2023 1:22 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Kristin Galindo

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Natalie Goolsby <
Sun 3/12/2023 1:26 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Natalie Goolsby

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Diana Luna Lozada <
Sun 3/12/2023 1:39 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Diana Luna Lozada

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Maritza Luna Lozada <
Sun 3/12/2023 1:39 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Maritza Luna Lozada

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Iriana Luna Lozada <
Sun 3/12/2023 1:40 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Iriana Luna Lozada

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Angel Velazquez <
Sun 3/12/2023 1:47 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Angel Velazquez

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Talia Tarolli <
Sun 3/12/2023 1:51 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Talia Tarolli

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Alejandro Martinez <
Sun 3/12/2023 1:54 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Alejandro Martinez

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Stephanie Figueroa <
Sun 3/12/2023 2:03 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Figueroa

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Aariel Perez <
Sun 3/12/2023 2:03 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Aariel Perez

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Marcos Murillo <
Sun 3/12/2023 2:03 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Marcos Murillo

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Jairo Quintana <
Sun 3/12/2023 2:05 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Jairo Quintana

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Rufino Hernandez <
Sun 3/12/2023 2:09 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Rufino Hernandez

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Jasmine Muniz <
Sun 3/12/2023 2:09 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Jasmine Muniz

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Angelo Romano sr <
Sun 3/12/2023 2:29 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Angelo Romano sr

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Jennifer Mutch <
Sun 3/12/2023 2:53 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Mutch

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Matt Alonso <
Sun 3/12/2023 3:13 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Matt Alonso

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Rachel Castro <
Sun 3/12/2023 3:59 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Rachel Castro

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Grant Granado <
Sun 3/12/2023 4:52 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Grant Granado

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Katelyn Cheng <
Sun 3/12/2023 5:22 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Katelyn Cheng

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Sherrie Escamilla Escamilla <
Sun 3/12/2023 6:50 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Sherrie Escamilla Escamilla

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Jane Iverson <
Sun 3/12/2023 7:09 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Jane Iverson

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Geraldine Negrete <
Sun 3/12/2023 7:40 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

I grew up in east San José. Going to lake Cunningham was part of my youth. Grown and with children of my own now, i take
them there for exercise and play time.  Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously
committed to improving water quality at a park located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham
is so degraded that swimming and even boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity
addressed, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Geraldine Negrete

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Loria Kutch <
Sun 3/12/2023 8:06 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at yet
another local lake. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and boating are prohibited. Residents of
San Jose deserve to have recreational lakes, and this funding will help begin the path towards improved water quality. All of
our lakes, rivers, and reservoirs are crap... Cunningham, Vasona, Lexington, Calero, Guadalupe, Almaden... I'm afraid I'd get
cancer from swimming or boating or eating a fish from any one of them. Please make them all safe for humans again.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Loria Kutch

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.



Please don’t take away funding for Lake Cunningham water quality

Maria Elena Lanot <
Sun 3/12/2023 11:16 PM

To: Agendadesk <

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

[External Email]

Dear Agenda Desk,

Please do not take away the $3.2M in Measure T funds that was previously committed to improving water quality at a park
located in a low-income community of color. The water in Lake Cunningham is so degraded that swimming and even
boating are prohibited. Residents of the East Side deserve to have this inequity addressed, and this funding will help begin
the path towards improved water quality.

This $3.2M is the last remnant of the $50M in Measure T funds dedicated to environmental protection. Please do not
abandon your commitment to the voters by taking away this funding and using it for other projects.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Maria Elena Lanot

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.




